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Wanborough Primary School                                                                                       
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Monday 26th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent(s), 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend a KS2 SATs information evening on Monday 25th 

March from 6:00pm – 6:30pm and a French trip information evening on Monday 29th April 

from 6:00pm – 6:45pm.  

 

Your child is welcome to attend both events; however, the evening will be aimed at 

providing information for parents as the children will have separate information sessions 

in class. 

 

If you are unable to attend either meeting please do not worry as the slides used in each 

presentation will be made available on our website. 

 

Please could you indicate on the return slip below whether or not you are able to attend 

each event. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Tracey Taylor-Brant 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SATS and French Trip Information Evening 

Name(s)_________________________________________________ 

will/will not be attending the SATs information evening on Monday 25th March 2024 and  

will/will not be attending the French trip information evening on Monday 29th April 2024. 
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